
 REPORT 
 Public Works and Operations 

TO:  Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Ben Kester, C.E.T., CRS-S, Director of Public Works and Operations 

DATE: August 8, 2022 

REPORT: PWO-48/22   FILE NO. Q22-04 

________________________________________________________________ 

SUBJECT: Bridge 102 Repair 
________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Bridge 102 is located on Concession 3 1.5 km north of Webb Road.  Council 
approved $65,000 in the 2022 budget to perform repairs to the bridge. 

DISCUSSION: 

Quotes were opened and we received 3 bids.  The results are as follows: 

1. Norbrook Contracting $77,686 (excluding H.S.T.) 

2. Clearwater Structures $140,750 (excluding H.S.T.) 

3. Bob Hendricksen Construction $237,240.44 (excluding H.S.T.) 

In addition to the bid price, there will be engineering supervision and contract 
administration for a total of $94,500.  This project was funded from the OCIF grant 
program in the amount of $65,000.  The Treasurer requests that the additional funds 
of $29,500 required to complete this project, also be funded from the OCIF grant 
program, with a total OCIF funding for the project being $94,500. 

 

 



RECOMMENDATION 

THAT Report PWO-48/22 of Ben Kester, C.E.T., CRS-S, Director of Public Works 
and Operations be received for information; 

AND THAT Q22-04 be awarded to Norbrook Contracting for $77,686 (excluding 
H.S.T.). 

Respectfully Submitted by:  

Ben Kester, C.E.T., CRS-S 
Director of Public Works and Operations 


